
The committee continues to work through the review process, discussing public comments and 
incorporating feedback as appropriate.  Our next meeting will be Wednesday September 6th at 
6:00pm (changed from 5:30 due to committee member schedules) where we plan to finish our 
review.  

 We plan to have the edits submitted, via Vanessa, to Rick at GPCOG by the end of next week and 
hope to have a draft back by mid-September.  This is the draft we will share first with the Select Board 
and Planning Board and work with the Boards to schedule public release, hearings, etc. in preparation 
for town warrant/vote. 

 The committee is happy with the progress and is looking forward to sharing this draft of the Comp 
Plan with the community.  

  

Thank you, 

Rae-Anne 

 


